
15 Indian Hill
Carlisle, Massachusetts 01741 
January 6, 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Reno Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Last April my wife and I had the pleasure of meeting 
you and visiting your studio. At that time, we were able to 
purchase one of your more recent prints of Canyon de Chelly. 
You also had an older print, I believe a platinum print, of 
an Indian woman clutching a young child under one arm and 
two young lambs under the other arm. Although we could not 
afford to buy that print at the time, I hope it is still 
available and that you will be willing to send it to us now.
I enclose a check in the amount of $105 (the extra $5.00 to 
cover the cost of shipping).

Has your new book about the Indian country been published 
yet? If so, could you let us know the title and publisher?

Hope you are well.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Seibel

RFS/jc
Enclosure


